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From: Nathan Caldwell <caldwell.nathan@weiser-brown.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2021 11:05 AM 
To: James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov>; Chris Weiser <chrisw@weiser-brown.com> 
Subject: RE: Completion Report-Barlow 1-14 
 
Hello James.  Swabbing was not necessary as the well had enough FTP to unload the workover 
fluid.  That said, we simply opened the well to sales on a 14/64 ck and monitored a steady rate of +/- 
2.2MCF day for 5 days, then increased to a 16/64 ck and established a steady rate of +/-3.1MCF day and 
have remained there evaluating flow rates and pressures.  At the end of 30 days at this rate, we will 
consider increasing the cc size minimally after taking reservoir performance data into account at that 
time.   
 
Nathan Caldwell 
Snake River Oil and Gas/NWGP 
Weiser Brown Operating 
117 E. Calhoun St. (box 500) 
Magnolia AR 71753 
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